BEFORE
THE OHIO POWER SITING BOARD

In the Matter of the Letter of Notification )
Application of Dominion Energy Ohio for the ) Case No. 18-113-GA-BLN
Chippewa Station Replacement Project )

DOMINION EAST OHIO’S
SUPPLEMENT TO LETTER OF NOTIFICATION

On February 23, 2018, the Ohio Power Siting Board Staff issued its Staff Report, which
contains the four conditions listed below:

1. Prior to the commencement of construction activities in areas that require
permits or authorizations by federal or state laws and regulations, the Applicant
shall obtain and comply with such permits or authorizations. The Applicant shall
provide copies of permits and authorizations, including all supporting
documentation, to Staff within seven days of issuance or receipt by the
Applicant.

2. Prior to construction, the Applicant shall submit to Staff, for review and
confirmation that it complies with this condition, a project construction plan that
provides the specific locations of its laydown areas and is responsive to the Ohio
Department of Natural Resources (ODNR) concerns about state listed species
and ecological areas of significance. If the specific laydown locations chosen
appear to have additional adverse impacts, the Applicant shall either propose
different specific locations without such impacts, or refile its application.

3. The Applicant shall provide a copy of any floodplain permit required for
construction of this project, or a copy of correspondence with the floodplain
administrator showing that no permit is required, to Staff within seven days of
issuance or receipt by the Applicant.

4, Prior to the commencement of construction, the Applicant shall obtain a
coordination letter from the ODNR in regards to impacts to state and federal
listed species and/or their suitable habitat and shall coordinate with the ODNR
and Staff regarding compliance with the letter.
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By this submission, Dominion Energy Ohio (“DEO”) incorporates the above conditions as
a supplement to its Letter of Notification filed February 1, 2018, and requests that this supplement
be considered part of DEO’s application.

Respectfully submitted on behalf of,
DOMINION ENERGY OHIO

Sally W. Bloomfield

Devin D. Parram

BRICKER & ECKLER LLP

100 South Third Street

Columbus, OH 43215-4291

Telephone: 614-227-2368; 227-8813

Facsimile: 614-227-2390

E-mail: sbloomfield@bricker.com
dparram@bricker.com
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